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10th March 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 1 Alien Day – Friday 21st March 2025 
 

On Friday 21st March 2025, we will be holding an ‘Alien Day’, where children will be invited to dress 

up as an alien for the day. Children are to come to school dressed in their alien costume. We 

encourage you to use items you already have to create a costume rather than buy a costume. Your 

child may want to make up their own alien words to attach to their costume. Please ensure that 

whatever wonderful costume you make, that your child can sit in and use the toilet without support. 

Please see below some costume ideas: 

 

The purpose of this day is to invite parents into school to observe a phonics lesson in action in the 

classroom and spend time reading phonetically decodable words with your child/children. 

Parents should bring their child to school at normal time (8.30-8.40am) and come to the small hall to 

be signed into school. A member of our team will come to greet you and show you to each class. We 

aim for the session to last for an hour approximately (9am-10am). 

We hope you can attend this exciting event. 

Kind regards,  

Year 1 Team. 

 



 


